
NEWSLETTER

3rd March 2017

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Week 3

Tuesday 7th March – 2B to Roald Dahl Museum

Wednesday 8th March – 2W to Roald Dahl Museum

Wednesday 8th March – Monday 13th March – Year 5 Bikeability Cycle Training

School Expansion Plans

There will be an opportunity to 

view plans for the next phase of 

the school expansion programme 

in the next couple of weeks.  The 

exact date will be notified to 

parents by text message next 

week.

Book Week Review

The children have had a fantastic week with visits from The Storytelling Bus, The 

Freshwater Theatre Company and Vanessa Woolf, both of whom ran storytelling 

workshops and from an author, Mike Beale, who brought his amazing dog Crumble 

with him.  In addition to this the children have all visited Cox Green Library and were 

complimented on their excellent behaviour by the Librarian.  Today they have all had 

loads of fun dressed as their favourite book character.  Please do have a look at the 

school Twitter feed for photographs of the week.

New Staff Member

We are delighted to welcome Lisa Clarke to the teaching staff at Lowbrook.  Lisa joins 

us with a wealth of teaching experience and will be working across various year 

groups in the school. 

Change to Sports Week and Sports Day Dates

To ensure that we have access to the field, it has been decided by the Senior 

Leadership Team, to bring forward Sports Week and Sports Day this year. 

Sports Week will now be held from Monday 5th June to Friday 9th June.

Sports Day will be held on Friday 9th June with a reserve Sports Day scheduled for 

Monday 12th June in the event of bad weather on the 9th.


